
 
28th March 2025 

Hajjah Naziha Organisation (HNCO) fundraiser:  

Mrs Rehman came in to school this week to thank the 
School Council for organising the fundraiser and for 
raising £377.20 for the HNCO charity. Thank you to 
everybody who donated! A message from Mrs Rehman  
- ‘To everyone at Bradley Primary School. Thank you 
for all your generous donations to HNCO. Your         
donations will help many families around the world that 
don’t have the basic luxuries of food and water. God 
bless you all. Thank you from the HNCO team’. 

Bradley Primary School, Nelson - School Garden Grand Opening 
On Monday we were delighted to welcome the Mayor of Pendle, Councillor Aslam, to open 
Bradley's new school garden. We were joined by parents, governors and children on the 
beautiful Monday morning for the grand opening of our recently redeveloped school        
garden. Cllr Aslam said a few words about how much the garden will improve learning and 
play and how we hope it will positively impact children's and staff's wellbeing and mental 
health. Everyone was invited to a tour, which includes an   outdoor classroom, mud kitchen, 
investigation table, raised beds, science investigations and a living wall. The project will 
form part of Bradley's sustainability plan and children from our Eco and Gardening Clubs 
will make sure it always looks its best. 

From everyone at Bradley, we wish all of our families and staff 

who are celebrating Eid, Eid Mubarak! 

Eid Lunch 

Reminder, if you have booked the Eid lunch for your child on 3rd April, please don’t send 

them with a packed lunch on this date. Thank you 

Eid Parties 

Eid parties are next Friday, all children can come in their Eid party clothes to celebrate! 

Easter Holdiays: 

School closes next Friday 4th April at 1:30pm. Please collect your child on time. We         

reopen on Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am. Thank you 



Events in the Holidays:  


